
    

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may Concern, 

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the Wastewater Treatment Plant Modifications 

and Improvements Project proposed by the City of Adairville. As the Logan County Judge Executive, I 

recognize the critical importance of upgrading our community's infrastructure to meet the needs of our 

residents and ensure sustainable growth for the future. 

The proposed project to enhance the wastewater treatment plant in Adairville is a significant step 

towards improving public health, protecting the environment, and promoting economic development in 

our region. It is evident that our current wastewater treatment infrastructure is aging and struggling to 

cope with the demands of our growing population and evolving environmental regulations. 

By investing in these modifications and improvements, the City of Adairville is demonstrating its 

commitment to providing efficient and reliable wastewater services to its residents and businesses. 

Upgrading the treatment plant will not only enhance the quality of our water resources but also 

contribute to the overall well-being and prosperity of our community. 

Furthermore, this project aligns with our county's goals of promoting sustainable development and 

preserving our natural resources for future generations. By implementing state-of-the-art technologies 

and practices, we can minimize the environmental impact of wastewater discharge and ensure 

compliance with regulatory standards. 

I commend the City of Adairville for taking proactive steps to address this important issue and urge all 

stakeholders to support the Wastewater Treatment Plant Modifications and Improvements Project. 

Together, we can create a healthier, cleaner, and more resilient community for all residents of Logan 

County. 

Thank you for your dedication to advancing this crucial initiative. Please do not hesitate to contact me if 

I can be of any assistance in advocating for or facilitating the implementation of this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

Phillip E. Baker 

Logan County Judge Executive 

 

         Office of 
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